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 1 

K-3 Field Trip 

GPHS  

Rumpelstiltskin 

2 3 

 

4 

 

5 6 
Teacher 

Appreciation 
Week 

April 6-10 

7 
4/5 Field Trip 

White Oak 
Farm 

8 9 
 

10 
 

11 

12 13 

 

14 
 

15 
 

16 17 

4/5 Field Trip 

Crater Lake 

18 

19 20 
Kindergarten 

Round Up 

1-1:45pm 

21 22 23 
Volunteer Tea 

12:45-1:30pm 

Spring Concert 

     7PM Gym 

24 25 

26 27 

 

28 

K-1 Field Trip 

White Oak 
Farm 

29 30 31  
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2013 



 

 

2013 

“Strings in the Spring” 

A Showcase Concert 
Featuring Guitar and Violin Artists in Grades 2, 3, 4, and 5 

Conducted by Mr. Warren Whistler and Alison Huber 

 

 

On Thursday, May 23rd, at 7:00 p.m. the Williams Strings Program will present our 
annual end of year strings concert in the school gymnasium.  The purpose of this concert 

is to showcase our talented violin and guitar students and recognize their efforts.  Join 
us as we also celebrate retirement of our long time strings instructor Warren Whistler.  
We are sad to see Warren leave after 13 years of committed musical instruction to our 

students.   

In order to help continue with our strings program in the 2013-2014 school year, students 
will be selling tickets for a donation of $5.00 each.  Ticket purchases are tax deductible.  
Presale tickets are now on sale.  You can get your tickets from students in the program 

or at the school office.  The Williams Strings Program is completely funded through 
grants, Communiversity, student tuitions, and our annual strings concert.  Your 

continued contributions to the Williams School Strings Program is greatly appreciated.   
Please invite your family and friends.   

We hope to see you there! 

      Williams Elementary School is having our annual 

KINDERGARTEN ROUND UP 

for students entering Kindergarten next year. 

 

Round Up will be on Monday, May 20, 2013 from 1:00pm - 1:45pm.  You and 
your child can meet our Kindergarten teacher and visit Williams School.  You will 
receive all the necessary paper work to enroll your student in school for the 2013-2014 school 
year.  Please bring a copy of your child’s birth certificate and immunization records.  The number 
of students that come to Kindergarten round up is used by the Three Rivers School District to 
predict enrollment and staffing for next year. 

Teacher Appreciation Week is May 6-10 



 

FACTS OF THE DAY FOR MAY 

Dear Williams Community, 

 The Facts of the Day are a routine part of our school days. 

They can be seen in every classroom and in the gym. Students are 

increasingly becoming more fluent in basic facts. Help by placing this 

calendar in a prominent place. Please remember that the addition facts 

are especially good for all grades, while the multiplication facts are 

intended for grades 3 -5. We appreciate all of your support! 

Date        Add/Subtract        Multiplication 

May 1  7 - 2   8 x 9     

May 6  9 - 6   6 x 9    

May 7  1 + 7   9 x 5    

May 8  7 - 4   9 x 3    

May 19 6 + 6   6 x 7 

May 10 6 - 6   7 x 4 

May 13 5 + 8   2 x 9 

May 14 4 + 6   6 x 6 

 May 15 4 + 5   3 x 7 

 May 16 5 + 8   9 x 1 

 May 17 3 + 5   0 x 2  

 May 20 8 + 0   8 x 4 

 May 21 9 + 5   7 x 9 

 May 22 4 – 1   6 x 4 

 May 23 8 – 8   9 x 9 

 May 24 4 – 0   5 x 8 

 May 28 4 + 0   4 x 0 

 May 29 3 + 8   7 x 4 

 May 30 9 – 9   4 x 3 

 May 31 9 + 9   5 x 7 

KINDERGARTEN 

Noah Walker 

Bella Catlett 

Isabellah Schneider 

Jackson Van Houten 

Hadley Goodnow 

Devin Mortensen 

Aiyana Nightingale-Varner 

FIRST GRADE 

Vallen Mortensen 

SECOND GRADE 

Kaitelynn Biggs 

Timothy Cottrell 

Ethan Reyes 

Zachary Alderman 

Daniel Schreck 

THIRD GRADE 

Keston Hinthorne 

Brian Musack 

Hannah Reyes 

Sierra Ott 

Clayton Dummer 

Ericca Cottrell 

Oliver Dybala 

FOURTH GRADE 

Kaleb Butts 

Landen Mortensen 

Laura Fulkerson-Varner 

FIFTH GRADE 

Jasmine Williams 

Haile Biggs 

Jack Moore 

PERFECT ATTENDANCE 

FOR MARCH 

For the primary level, second grader Coby Riches, and the 
Division 1 level, fifth grader Jasmine Williams, both 

qualified for the district wide spelling bee and competed 
on April 10, 2013 as representatives of Williams 

Elementary School.   

“Way to go Coby and Jasmine” 

  


